
From: Chris Gaura <cdgaura@gmail.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/12/2017 3:22:25 PM
Subject: Re: I am praying for you! ~ Website email from Christopher Gaura

Honored to do so.
 

Chris Gaura
Benco Dental Territory Rep
Cell 803-414-0165
"We Deliver Success Smile After Smile"
Supporter Lucy Hobbs Project

On May 12, 2017, at 2:41 PM, Lt. Governor's Office <LtGov@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

Good Afternoon Christopher,
 
Thank you for your email and your prayers.
 
Best Regards,
Kevin L. Bryant
Lieutenant Governor
LtGov@scstatehouse.gov
803-734-5280
 
From: cdgaura@gmail.com [mailto:cdgaura@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 5:37 PM
 
Subject: I am praying for you! ~ Website email from Christopher Gaura
 
Lt. Governor Bryant, As we approach the National Day of Prayer, Thursday, May 4, 2017, I want you to 
know that I am praying for you! I thank God for you and your service to me as your constituent. Thank 
you for your commitment to public service and the good of the people. I pray that you would seek God for 
solutions to our problems. I pray also that you would respect, remember, and incorporate the founding 
principles of our society into your work. I pray that you would act with integrity and honor in your 
position. I pray that God would help you daily to face the difficulties of public service. I pray for blessing 
on your family and strength for you personally. In Jesus' name, Amen. Christopher D Gaura
 

Christopher Gaura
 
8 Tip Top Ct
 
Irmo, SC 29063
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